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Network Notification – Humana Healthy Horizons in Louisiana         

 
Notice date:  February 24, 2023 

To:   Humana Healthy Horizons® in Louisiana Provider Network 

From:   Humana Healthy Horizons in Louisiana 

Subject:   Federally Qualified Health Center and Rural Health Clinic Claims Payment Issue 
 

 
    Due to how we set up some provider records, Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) and Rural Health Clinic  
    (RHC) payments may not always align with fee schedule reimbursement rates, if the provider practices in more  
    than one office. All incorrectly processed claims will be reprocessed by March 22, 2023. Providers will not have to  
    take any action in order for us to reprocess affected claims. A long-term fix is in development. 
 

 


